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May 27, 2016 

 

 

Mr. James E. Hedricks 

P.O. Box 173 

Buffalo Creek, CO 80433 

 

RE: Notice of Inspection – 5th Regimental Claim;  

DRMS File No. M-2013-044  

 

Dear Mr. Hedricks, 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received an anonymous complaint 

regarding potential illegal mining activity at the subject site.  The Division has planned an 

inspection of the site for the following:  

 Date:  June 9, 2016 

 Time:  Approximately 11:45 am 

 Duration:  Approximately one (1) hour 

This will be a joint inspection with the US Forest Service.  This letter of notification is being sent 

to you in accordance with Rule 3.2(2) of the Mineral Rules and Regulations of the Colorado Mined 

Land Reclamation Board for Hard Rock, Metal, and Designated Mining Operations. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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